Illinois Association of College & Research Libraries Update for 2016 Health Science Librarians of Illinois Annual Conference
· IACRL is currently seeking volunteers for committees. These include the Awards Committee, Communications Committee, Conference Planning Committee, Membership Committee, and Nominating Committee. If you are interested in volunteering, or if you would like more information about the various committees and their responsibilities, please contact IACRL President Lindsay Harmon, at harmonli@lewisu.edu.
· IACRL is also looking to form an Advocacy Committee that would raise awareness of current legislative issues affecting academic libraries in particular and reach out to legislators. One event in which the committee will be participating are the Legislative Meet-Ups. The Meet-Ups, which include an opportunity to speak directly with lawmakers, will take place at various locations throughout the state (including the first one ever to be held in the city of Chicago itself) in February and early March. More information is available on the Illinois Library Association website (www.ila.org).
· The organization is planning several continuing-education opportunities, including viewings of ACRL webinars at academic libraries throughout the state. More information will be forthcoming on the IACRL webpage (https://www.ila.org/forum/1/illinois-association-of-college-research-libraries-forum-iacrl).
· IACRL is always looking for opportunities to collaborate with other library organizations, including HSLI. In particular, giving joint presentations at conferences, or co-hosting other activities that would be of interest to members of both organizations, are encouraged. Please contact Lindsay Harmon with any ideas.
Respectfully submitted by Eric Edwards on November 4, 2016.
